
 

VGMA ANNUAL VGMA ANNUAL   
MEETING/BANQUETMEETING/BANQUET  

  
Friday, October 5, 2012 at 2:00 PMFriday, October 5, 2012 at 2:00 PM  

Ruth’s Chris Steak HouseRuth’s Chris Steak House  
315 Chestnut St315 Chestnut St  

St Louis, Mo 63102St Louis, Mo 63102  
  

If you haven’t made your reservation yet, If you haven’t made your reservation yet,   
Email dburk@upci.orgEmail dburk@upci.org  

New Members 
 

Richard & Margaret Carver 
Vladimir & Kim Goodrum 
Philip & Sandra Rhoads 
Chris & Michelle Weber 

Please keep us informed of your address-email changes. bburk@upci.org 

VGMA RETREAT 2012 



The VGMA  extends deepest sympathy 
and condolences to the families of : 

Marlene Willhoite -Harris 

Belinda Filkins 

Ruby Klemins 

August 5, 2012 
 
To our respected family of Global Missions Veterans, 
 
Apostolic Revival Greetings! I trust you are well, and blessed of the Lord. 
 
To those new VGMA members who have joined us this year, Welcome!  Please let us know if we 
can help in any way as you go through the culture shock of returning to North America.  A few 
have returned because of failing health, and our prayers are with you. 
 
Its 61 days until General Conference.  Each VGMA member is invited and encouraged to attend 
the Annual VGMA Banquet/Business meeting during the General Conference in St. Louis, Missouri 
on Friday, October 5, 2012 at 2:00 PM.  Brother Lloyd Shirley, our fine VGMA Vice-Chairman has 
arranged to have this year’s Banquet/Meeting at the Ruth’s Chris Steak House, which is very close 
to the conference center.  Some of you will remember what a great time we had in 2009 at Ruth’s 
Chris Steakhouse, and the excellent food.  See you there! 
 
Since we have to book the meeting place as well as the meals in advance, it is very important that 
you let our VGMA Secretary, Brother Dorsey Burk, know if you plan to attend. Please email 
Brother Burk today at dburk@upci.org.  
 
As always, I so much appreciate the support of Brother Bruce Howell and the Global Missions Divi-
sion to VGMA.  Brother Howell, the GMAC, and their wives always attend the VGMA Banquet/
Meeting each year to show their support. Although our VGMA membership no longer serve under 
appointment as missionaries of the UPCI, it is nice to still feel a part of Global Missions.  
 
In behalf of global harvest, I remain, 
 
Very sincerely yours, 

 
Donald D. Hanscom, Sr., 
VGMA Chairman 


